
Appendix B – Victoria Police Department Comments 
Given the information provided it is very difficult to provide an opinion on anything other than the 
location, which is appropriately in the downtown business district. Generally, properly licenced cannabis 
retail stores do not have an impact on police call load. However, this area of downtown has high 
incidents of property theft. I would recommend that this be taken into consideration when assessing the 
business security plan prior to approving this licence. 

With respect to the applicant, VicPD would reply upon the existing fit and proper results through the 
licensing authority. 


	Appendix B – Victoria Police Department Comments

